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RESOLUTION NO. 21- 
EXPRESSING APPRECIATION 

TO 

KEVIN MURRAY 
WHEREAS, Kevin Murray has dedicated twenty years of distinguished service to the communities of 
the San Francisquito Creek Joint Powers Authority (SFCJPA); and 

WHEREAS, over the twenty years Kevin Murray has cultivated strong working relationships with and 
earned the deep respect of community members, project partners, and regulatory agency staff while 
enabling flood risk mitigation and ecosystem protection; and 

WHEREAS, Kevin Murray’s dedication and hard work has made possible the completion of the San 
Francisquito Creek Project from Highway 101 to San Francisco Bay, designed to protect from a 
100-year flood event a large portion of East Palo Alto and Palo Alto from stream flooding through his 
expertise, dedication, persistence, and knowledge; and 

WHEREAS, Kevin Murray has succeeded in creating environmentally practicable solutions while 
ensuring projects are able to provide flood protection for residents along San Francisquito Creek; and 

WHEREAS, Kevin Murray has enabled the success of collaborative project work by always being 
well-informed, well-prepared, and widely knowledgeable; and 

WHEREAS, Kevin Murray’s in-depth project knowledge and understanding of the San Francisquito 
Creek watershed have made creek and shoreline tours for community members and project partners 
illuminating and enjoyable; and 

WHEREAS, Kevin Murray is good humored even in stressful conditions, and has been universally 
acclaimed to be a pleasure to work with; and 

WHEREAS, the Santa Clara Valley Water District wish Kevin Murray continued success in his role at 
the SFCJPA, we hereby present this acknowledgement honoring the significant contributions Kevin 
Murray has made to protecting the communities of East Palo Alto, Palo Alto, and Menlo Park and to 
protecting the natural resources of the San Francisquito Creek and Bay shoreline. 
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NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Directors of the Santa Clara Valley Water 
District does hereby formally express to Kevin Murray, its appreciation of his service as Senior Project 
Manager of the SFCJPA. 

PASSED AND ADOPTED by the Board of Directors of the Santa Clara Valley Water District on 
February 23, 2021. 

 SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
 
 
 
 ________________________________ 
 TONY ESTREMERA 
 Chair, Board of Directors 
 
ATTEST:  MICHELE L. KING, CMC 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Clerk, Board of Directors  
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